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WINNER OF THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD *A New York Times Best Seller* “Of all the
stories that argue and speculate about Shakespeare’s life… here is a novel … so gorgeously
written that it transports you." —The Boston Globe In 1580’s England, during the Black Plague
a young Latin tutor falls in love with an extraordinary, eccentric young woman in this
“exceptional historical novel” (The New Yorker) and best-selling winner of the Women’s Prize
for Fiction. Agnes is a wild creature who walks her family’s land with a falcon on her glove
and is known throughout the countryside for her unusual gifts as a healer, understanding
plants and potions better than she does people. Once she settles with her husband on Henley
Street in Stratford-upon-Avon she becomes a fiercely protective mother and a steadfast,
centrifugal force in the life of her young husband, whose career on the London stage is
taking off when his beloved young son succumbs to sudden fever. A luminous portrait of a
marriage, a shattering evocation of a family ravaged by grief and loss, and a tender and
unforgettable re-imagining of a boy whose life has been all but forgotten, and whose name was
given to one of the most celebrated plays of all time, Hamnet is mesmerizing, seductive,
impossible to put down—a magnificent leap forward from one of our most gifted
novelists.Sliding Doors meets P.S. I Love You in this richly told novel from the author of
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The Sweetness of Forgetting about the struggle to overcome the past when our memories refuse
to be forgotten. After her husband’s sudden death over ten years ago, Kate Waithman never
expected to be lucky enough to find another love of her life. But now she’s planning her
second walk down the aisle to a perfectly nice man. So why isn’t she more excited? At first,
Kate blames her lack of sleep on stress. But when she starts seeing Patrick, her late
husband, in her dreams, she begins to wonder if she’s really ready to move on. Is Patrick
trying to tell her something? Attempting to navigate between dreams and reality, Kate must
uncover her husband’s hidden message. Her quest leads her to a sign language class and into
the New York City foster system, where she finds rewards greater than she could have
imagined.An Instant Bestseller! -The New York Times -USA Today -The Globe and Mail -The
Toronto Star A MOST-ANTICIPATED BOOK FROM BUSTLE · E! · USA TODAY · REFINERY29 · POPSUGAR ·
BOOKRIOT · HUFFINGTON POST · CRIMEREADS · GOODREADS · THE TEMPEST From the author of the
instant New York Times bestseller The Wives comes another twisted psychological thriller
guaranteed to turn your world upside down. Have you ever been wrong about someone? Juno was
wrong about Winnie Crouch. Before moving in with the Crouch family, Juno thought Winnie and
her husband, Nigel, had the perfect marriage, the perfect son—the perfect life. Only now that
she’s living in their beautiful house, she sees the cracks in the crumbling facade are too
deep to ignore. Still, she isn’t one to judge. After her grim diagnosis, the retired
therapist simply wants a place to live out the rest of her days in peace. But that peace is
shattered the day Juno overhears a chilling conversation between Winnie and Nigel… She
shouldn’t get involved. She really shouldn’t. But this could be her chance to make a few
things right. Because if you thought Juno didn’t have a secret of her own, then you were
wrong about her, too. From the wickedly dark mind of bestselling author Tarryn Fisher, The
Wrong Family is a taut new thriller that’s riddled with twists in all the right places. “The
Wrong Family is your new obsession. It’s full of twists you’ll never see coming and you’ll be
breathless until the end. Trust me: you’ve never read anything like this.” –#1 New York Times
bestselling author, Colleen HooverRECOMMENDED FOR READERS 18 AND UP DUE TO SEXUAL SITUATIONS
AND MILD VIOLENCE Former Army Ranger Colt Harris wasn't looking for love but one day during
lunch, it found him. Her name was Sarah. As cliched as it was, time stood still andall he
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could see was her. Her laughter filled his senses and he was gone. He knew his life was about
to change. Sarah Sauter was used to being alone. She lost her parents when she was eighteen
and after a bad experience with love, had given up on ever finding it again. Since then, her
life had been all about surviving. Little did she know that when she went to lunch with her
co-workers, she would meet a man who would literally turn her world upside down. When Colt
steps into Sarah's life, he finds that things with her aren't exactly as they appear to be.
Deeply hidden secrets in her past begin to resurface, dropping Colt and Sarah in the middle
if a nearly twenty-seven year old mystery. It will take all of Colt's strength, patience and
resolve Finding Home for SarahThink and Grow Rich - Napoleon Hill - The most famous of all
teachers of success spent "a fortune and the better part of a lifetime of effort" to produce
the "Law of Success" philosophy that forms the basis of his books and that is so powerfully
summarized and explained for the general public in this book. In Think and Grow Rich, Hill
draws on stories of Andrew Carnegie, Thomas Edison, Henry Ford, and other millionaires of his
generation to illustrate his principles. This book will teach you the secrets that could
bring you a fortune. It will show you not only what to do but how to do it. Once you learn
and apply the simple, basic techniques revealed here, you will have mastered the secret of
true and lasting success. Money and material things are essential for freedom of body and
mind, but there are some who will feel that the greatest of all riches can be evaluated only
in terms of lasting friendships, loving family relationships, understanding between business
associates, and introspective harmony which brings one true peace of mind! All who read,
understand, and apply this philosophy will be better prepared to attract and enjoy these
spiritual values.The perennial New York Times bestselling author returns with an emotionally
resonant novel that illuminates the power of friendship in women’s lives, and is filled with
her trademark wit, poignant and timely themes, sassy, flesh-and-blood characters, and the
steamy Southern atmosphere and beauty of her beloved Carolina Lowcountry. Few writers capture
the complexities, pain, and joy of relationships—between friends, family members, husbands
and wives, or lovers—as beloved New York Times bestselling author Dorothea Benton Frank. In
this charming, evocative, soul-touching novel, she once again takes us deep into the heart of
the magical Lowcountry where three amazing middle-aged women are bonded by another amazing
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woman’s death. Through their shared loss they forge a deep friendship, asking critical
questions. Who was their friend and what did her life mean? Are they living the lives they
imagined for themselves? Will they ever be able to afford to retire? How will they maximize
their happiness? Security? Health? And ultimately, their own legacies? A plan is conceived
and unfurls with each turn of the tide during one sweltering summer on the Isle of Palms.
Without ever fully realizing how close they were to the edge, they finally triumph amid
laughter and maybe even newfound love.NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the Booker
Prize–winning author of Lincoln in the Bardo and Tenth of December comes a literary master
class on what makes great stories work and what they can tell us about ourselves—and our
world today. “One of the most accurate and beautiful depictions of what it is like to be
inside the mind of a writer that I’ve ever read.”—Parul Sehgal, The New York Times For the
last twenty years, George Saunders has been teaching a class on the Russian short story to
his MFA students at Syracuse University. In A Swim in a Pond in the Rain, he shares a version
of that class with us, offering some of what he and his students have discovered together
over the years. Paired with iconic short stories by Chekhov, Turgenev, Tolstoy, and Gogol,
the seven essays in this book are intended for anyone interested in how fiction works and why
it’s more relevant than ever in these turbulent times. In his introduction, Saunders writes,
“We’re going to enter seven fastidiously constructed scale models of the world, made for a
specific purpose that our time maybe doesn’t fully endorse but that these writers accepted
implicitly as the aim of art—namely, to ask the big questions, questions like, How are we
supposed to be living down here? What were we put here to accomplish? What should we value?
What is truth, anyway, and how might we recognize it?” He approaches the stories technically
yet accessibly, and through them explains how narrative functions; why we stay immersed in a
story and why we resist it; and the bedrock virtues a writer must foster. The process of
writing, Saunders reminds us, is a technical craft, but also a way of training oneself to see
the world with new openness and curiosity. A Swim in a Pond in the Rain is a deep exploration
not just of how great writing works but of how the mind itself works while reading, and of
how the reading and writing of stories make genuine connection possible.Owning a home is a
constant adventure filled with infinite challenges. To succeed, it's important to keep an
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open mind and to think creatively. In these pages, learn new ways to make use of your
mortgage agreement (i.e. as a stepping stool), how to pick through other people's garbage for
furnishings, and exactly what you should do if a tree falls on your house. You might be
surprised to learn what your design choices say about you and interested to discover just how
easy it is to catch poison ivy. This is an excellent and humorous tool for new homeowners and
those who are experiencing burnout. Whether you've been in your house 20 minutes or 20 years,
this groundbreaking guide will help you become a better homeowner and quite possibly a great
one.A GOOD MORNING AMERICA Book Club Pick! "Kevin Kwan's new book is his most decadent yet."
--Entertainment Weekly The iconic author of the bestselling phenomenon Crazy Rich Asians
returns with the glittering tale of a young woman who finds herself torn between two men: the
WASPY fiancé of her family's dreams and George Zao, the man she is desperately trying to
avoid falling in love with. On her very first morning on the jewel-like island of Capri,
Lucie Churchill sets eyes on George Zao and she instantly can't stand him. She can't stand it
when he gallantly offers to trade hotel rooms with her so that she can have a view of the
Tyrrhenian Sea, she can't stand that he knows more about Casa Malaparte than she does, and
she really can't stand it when he kisses her in the darkness of the ancient ruins of a Roman
villa and they are caught by her snobbish, disapproving cousin Charlotte. "Your mother is
Chinese so it's no surprise you'd be attracted to someone like him," Charlotte teases. The
daughter of an American-born Chinese mother and a blue-blooded New York father, Lucie has
always sublimated the Asian side of herself in favor of the white side, and she adamantly
denies having feelings for George. But several years later, when George unexpectedly appears
in East Hampton, where Lucie is weekending with her new fiancé, Lucie finds herself drawn to
George again. Soon, Lucie is spinning a web of deceit that involves her family, her fiancé,
the co-op board of her Fifth Avenue apartment building, and ultimately herself as she tries
mightily to deny George entry into her world--and her heart. Moving between summer
playgrounds of privilege, peppered with decadent food and extravagant fashion, Sex and Vanity
is a truly modern love story, a daring homage to A Room with a View, and a brilliantly funny
comedy of manners set between two cultures.#1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
begins a new trilogy of adventure, romance, and magick in The Awakening. In the realm of
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Talamh, a teenage warrior named Keegan emerges from a lake holding a sword—representing both
power and the terrifying responsibility to protect the Fey. In another realm known as
Philadelphia, a young woman has just discovered she possesses a treasure of her own When
Breen Kelly was a girl, her father would tell her stories of magical places. Now she’s an
anxious twentysomething mired in student debt and working a job she hates. But one day she
stumbles upon a shocking discovery: her mother has been hiding an investment account in her
name. It has been funded by her long-lost father—and it’s worth nearly four million dollars.
This newfound fortune would be life-changing for anyone. But little does Breen know that when
she uses some of the money to journey to Ireland, it will unlock mysteries she couldn’t have
imagined. Here, she will begin to understand why she kept seeing that silver-haired, elusive
man, why she imagined his voice in her head saying Come home, Breen Siobhan. It’s time you
came home. Why she dreamed of dragons. And where her true destiny lies—through a portal in
Galway that takes her to a land of faeries and mermaids, to a man named Keegan, and to the
courage in her own heart that will guide her through a powerful, dangerous destinyAlthough we
have been successful in our careers, they have not turned out quite as we expected. We both
have changed positions several times-for all the right reasons-but there are no pension plans
vesting on our behalf. Our retirement funds are growing only through our individual
contributions. Michael and I have a wonderful marriage with three great children. As I write
this, two are in college and one is just beginning high school. We have spent a fortune
making sure our children have received the best education available. One day in 1996, one of
my children came home disillusioned with school. He was bored and tired of studying. “Why
should I put time into studying subjects I will never use in real life?” he protested.
Without thinking, I responded, “Because if you don't get good grades, you won't get into
college.” “Regardless of whether I go to college,” he replied, “I'm going to be rich.”“The
Joy Luck Club is one of my favorite books. From the moment I first started reading it, I knew
it was going to be incredible. For me, it was one of those once-in-a-lifetime reading
experiences that you cherish forever. It inspired me as a writer and still remains hugely
inspirational.” —Kevin Kwan, author of Crazy Rich Asians Amy Tan’s beloved, New York Times
bestselling tale of mothers and daughters Four mothers, four daughters, four families whose
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histories shift with the four winds depending on who's "saying" the stories. In 1949 four
Chinese women, recent immigrants to San Francisco, begin meeting to eat dim sum, play
mahjong, and talk. United in shared unspeakable loss and hope, they call themselves the Joy
Luck Club. Rather than sink into tragedy, they choose to gather to raise their spirits and
money. "To despair was to wish back for something already lost. Or to prolong what was
already unbearable." Forty years later the stories and history continue. With wit and
sensitivity, Amy Tan examines the sometimes painful, often tender, and always deep connection
between mothers and daughters. As each woman reveals her secrets, trying to unravel the truth
about her life, the strings become more tangled, more entwined. Mothers boast or despair over
daughters, and daughters roll their eyes even as they feel the inextricable tightening of
their matriarchal ties. Tan is an astute storyteller, enticing readers to immerse themselves
into these lives of complexity and mystery.“Moving and memorable, this novel reveals the
impossible choices women face in wartime.” —James Patterson A richly layered, emotional novel
about one woman’s courage and the choices she must make in the face of a dangerous war.
Caroline is the young wife of Jacob, who together live on a farm raising their daughter just
outside of Gettysburg. When Jacob joins the Northern army, no one anticipates he will not
return. Then Caroline gets word that her husband is wounded, and she must find her way alone
to Washington City and search among the thousands of casualties to find him. When Jacob
succumbs to his injuries, she brings his body home on the eve of the deadliest battle of the
war. With troops and looters roaming the countryside, it is impossible to know who is friend
and who is foe. Caroline fights to protect those she holds most dear while remaining
compassionate to the neediest around her, including two strangers from opposite sides of the
fight. Each is wounded… Each is drawn to her beauty, her kindness. Both offer comfort, but
only one secretly captures her heart. Still, she must resist exposing her vulnerability in
these uncertain times when so much is at risk. In The Yankee Widow, gifted storyteller Linda
Lael Miller explores the complexities and heartbreak that women experienced as their men took
up arms to preserve the nation and defend their way of life. Don’t miss Country Proud, the
second book in Linda Lael Miller’s Painted Pony Creek series about three best buddies whose
strength, honor and independence exemplify the Montana land they love.“Open your eyes and
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open your window and let your story out into the world. It is a little gift from you to me.”
In this heartfelt picture book, readers are taken on a stunning journey into the imagination
of a young boy—who explores everything from the pyramids of Egypt to a dusty footprint on the
moon—and then back out again to the wonderful world right in front of him. From a lost
balloon to an endless road, there are stories to discover, to dream about, and to share.
Everywhere, Wonder explores the wonder in the world, while encouraging young minds to
discover the extraordinary in the ordinary, and creatively share their stories with others.
An Imprint Book “Swanson's fanciful and whimsical exploration of the meeting of imagination
and story is strengthened by the jewel-toned colors and sheer scope of Behr's illustrations.”
—Kirkus Reviews "A tribute to the power of imagination awaiting those who are open to the
marvels that surround them." School Library JournalAcclaimed as one of the most exciting
books in the history of American letters, this modern epic became an instant bestseller upon
publication in 1974, transforming a generation and continuing to inspire millions. This 25th
Anniversary Quill Edition features a new introduction by the author; important typographical
changes; and a Reader's Guide that includes discussion topics, an interview with the author,
and letters and documents detailing how this extraordinary book came to be. A narration of a
summer motorcycle trip undertaken by a father and his son, the book becomes a personal and
philosophical odyssey into fundamental questions of how to live. The narrator's relationship
with his son leads to a powerful self-reckoning; the craft of motorcycle maintenance leads to
an austerely beautiful process for reconciling science, religion, and humanism. Resonant with
the confusions of existence, Zen and the Art of Motorcycle Maintenance is a touching and
transcendent book of life."The Returned transforms a brilliant premise into an extraordinary
and beautifully realized novel. My spine is still shivering from the memory of this haunting
story. Wow." -Douglas Preston, #1 bestselling author of The Monster of Florence The
sensational New York Times bestselling novel about an impossible miracle and a family given a
second chance at life… Harold and Lucille Hargrave’s eight-year-old son, Jacob, died
tragically in 1966. In their old age they’ve settled comfortably into life without him….
Until one day Jacob mysteriously appears on their doorstep—flesh and blood, still eight years
old. All over the world people’s loved ones are returning from beyond. No one knows how or
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why, whether it’s a miracle or a sign of the end. But as chaos erupts around the globe, the
newly reunited family finds itself at the center of a community on the brink of collapse,
forced to navigate a mysterious new reality. With spare, elegant prose and searing emotional
depth, award-winning poet Jason Mott explores timeless questions of faith and morality, love
and responsibility. A spellbinding and stunning debut, The Returned is an unforgettable story
that marks the arrival of an important new voice in contemporary fiction.Following her
divorce, Nell Dysart takes a job working for a detective agency and finds herself knee deep
in embezzlement, bribery, blackmail, arson, adultery, murder, and passion with her boss, Gabe
McKenna.The #1 New York Times bestseller. Over 2 million copies sold! Tiny Changes,
Remarkable Results No matter your goals, Atomic Habits offers a proven framework for
improving--every day. James Clear, one of the world's leading experts on habit formation,
reveals practical strategies that will teach you exactly how to form good habits, break bad
ones, and master the tiny behaviors that lead to remarkable results. If you're having trouble
changing your habits, the problem isn't you. The problem is your system. Bad habits repeat
themselves again and again not because you don't want to change, but because you have the
wrong system for change. You do not rise to the level of your goals. You fall to the level of
your systems. Here, you'll get a proven system that can take you to new heights. Clear is
known for his ability to distill complex topics into simple behaviors that can be easily
applied to daily life and work. Here, he draws on the most proven ideas from biology,
psychology, and neuroscience to create an easy-to-understand guide for making good habits
inevitable and bad habits impossible. Along the way, readers will be inspired and entertained
with true stories from Olympic gold medalists, award-winning artists, business leaders, lifesaving physicians, and star comedians who have used the science of small habits to master
their craft and vault to the top of their field. Learn how to: • make time for new habits
(even when life gets crazy); • overcome a lack of motivation and willpower; • design your
environment to make success easier; • get back on track when you fall off course; and much
more. Atomic Habits will reshape the way you think about progress and success, and give you
the tools and strategies you need to transform your habits--whether you are a team looking to
win a championship, an organization hoping to redefine an industry, or simply an individual
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who wishes to quit smoking, lose weight, reduce stress, or achieve any other goal."Book one
of the After series--the Internet sensation with millions of readers. Tessa didn't plan on
meeting Hardin during her freshman year of college. But now that she has, her life will never
be the same"--From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Other Boleyn Girl comes
the final book of the extraordinary Wideacre trilogy as the heir to the great estate comes
home at last. Meridon knows she does not belong in the dirty, vagabond life of a gypsy
bareback rider. The half-remembered vision of another life burns in her heart, even as her
beloved sister, Dandy, risks everything for their future. Alone, Meridon follows the urgings
of her dream, riding in the moonlight past the rusted gates, up the winding drive to a
house—clutching the golden clasp of the necklace that was her birthright—home at last to
Wideacre. The lost heir of one of England’s great estates would take her place as its
mistress Meridon is a rich, impassioned tapestry of a young woman’s journey from dreams to
glittering drawing rooms and elaborate deceits, from a simple hope to a deep and fulfilling
love. Set in the savage contrasts of Georgian England—a time alive with treachery, grandeur,
and intrigue—Meridon is Philippa Gregory’s masterwork.Adam Silvera reminds us that there’s no
life without death and no love without loss in this devastating yet uplifting story about two
people whose lives change over the course of one unforgettable day. New York Times bestseller
* 4 starred reviews * A School Library Journal Best Book of the Year * A Kirkus Best Book of
the Year * A Booklist Editors' Choice of 2017 * A Bustle Best YA Novel of 2017 * A Paste
Magazine Best YA Book of 2017 * A Book Riot Best Queer Book of 2017 * A Buzzfeed Best YA Book
of the Year * A BookPage Best YA Book of the Year On September 5, a little after midnight,
Death-Cast calls Mateo Torrez and Rufus Emeterio to give them some bad news: They’re going to
die today. Mateo and Rufus are total strangers, but, for different reasons, they’re both
looking to make a new friend on their End Day. The good news: There’s an app for that. It’s
called the Last Friend, and through it, Rufus and Mateo are about to meet up for one last
great adventure—to live a lifetime in a single day. In the tradition of Before I Fall and If
I Stay, They Both Die at the End is a tour de force from acclaimed author Adam Silvera, whose
debut, More Happy Than Not, the New York Times called “profound.”From “an exceptional
storyteller,” Somewhere in the Unknown World is a collection of powerful stories of refugees
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who have found new lives in Minnesota’s Twin Cities, told by the award-winning author of The
Latehomecomer and The Song Poet. All over this country, there are refugees. But beyond the
headlines, few know who they are, how they live, or what they have lost. Although Minnesota
is not known for its diversity, the state has welcomed more refugees per capita than any
other, from Syria to Bosnia, Thailand to Liberia. Now, with nativism on the rise, Kao Kalia
Yang—herself a Hmong refugee—has gathered stories of the stateless who today call the Twin
Cities home. Here are people who found the strength and courage to rebuild after leaving all
they hold dear. Awo and her mother, who escaped from Somalia, reunite with her father on the
phone every Saturday, across the span of continents and decades. Tommy, born in Minneapolis
to refugees from Cambodia, cannot escape the war that his parents carry inside. As Afghani
flees the reach of the Taliban, he seeks at every stop what he calls a certificate of his
humanity. Mr. Truong brings pho from Vietnam to Frogtown in St. Paul, reviving a crumbling
block as well as his own family. In Yang’s exquisite, necessary telling, these fourteen
stories for refugee journeys restore history and humanity to America's strangers and redeem
its long tradition of welcome.An edition expanded with more than 100 pages of new content
offers a blueprint for a better life, whether one's dream is escaping the rat race,
experiencing high-end world travel, earning a monthly five-figure income with zero management
or just living more and working less.NATIONAL BESTSELLER • An audacious, darkly glittering
novel set in the eerie days of civilization’s collapse—the spellbinding story of a Hollywood
star, his would-be savior, and a nomadic group of actors roaming the scattered outposts of
the Great Lakes region, risking everything for art and humanity. Soon to be a Max Original
Limited Series on HBO Max. A National Book Award Finalist • A PEN/Faulkner Award Finalist
Kirsten Raymonde will never forget the night Arthur Leander, the famous Hollywood actor, had
a heart attack on stage during a production of King Lear. That was the night when a
devastating flu pandemic arrived in the city, and within weeks, civilization as we know it
came to an end. Twenty years later, Kirsten moves between the settlements of the altered
world with a small troupe of actors and musicians. They call themselves The Traveling
Symphony, and they have dedicated themselves to keeping the remnants of art and humanity
alive. But when they arrive in St. Deborah by the Water, they encounter a violent prophet who
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will threaten the tiny band’s existence. And as the story takes off, moving back and forth in
time, and vividly depicting life before and after the pandemic, the strange twist of fate
that connects them all will be revealed. Look for Emily St. John Mandel’s new novel, Sea of
Tranquility, coming in April 2022!ONE OF TIME’S TEN MOST IMPORTANT NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE
TWENTIETH CENTURY In the searing pages of this classic autobiography, originally published in
1964, Malcolm X, the Muslim leader, firebrand, and anti-integrationist, tells the
extraordinary story of his life and the growth of the Black Muslim movement. His fascinating
perspective on the lies and limitations of the American Dream, and the inherent racism in a
society that denies its nonwhite citizens the opportunity to dream, gives extraordinary
insight into the most urgent issues of our own time. The Autobiography of Malcolm X stands as
the definitive statement of a movement and a man whose work was never completed but whose
message is timeless. It is essential reading for anyone who wants to understand America.
Praise for The Autobiography of Malcolm X “Extraordinary . . . a brilliant, painful,
important book.”—The New York Times “This book will have a permanent place in the literature
of the Afro-American struggle.”—I. F. Stone'There is a plot, Harry Potter. A plot to make
most terrible things happen at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry this year.' Harry
Potter's summer has included the worst birthday ever, doomy warnings from a house-elf called
Dobby, and rescue from the Dursleys by his friend Ron Weasley in a magical flying car! Back
at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry for his second year, Harry hears strange
whispers echo through empty corridors - and then the attacks start. Students are found as
though turned to stone Dobby's sinister predictions seem to be coming true. Having now become
classics of our time, the Harry Potter ebooks never fail to bring comfort and escapism to
readers of all ages. With its message of hope, belonging and the enduring power of truth and
love, the story of the Boy Who Lived continues to delight generations of new readers.An
inquisitive and daring archaeologist sets out to unravel the great mystery surrounding the
claims centered on the discovery of an ancient city of Mavuki somewhere on the fringes of
Gulati village in the Matopos area. The highly determined explorer does not only come closer
to fulfilling his very important mission, but he discovers that the most revered gods of
Mavuki are ready to take him to an ancient epic world. This is the greatest epic novel that
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elevates the reader's imagination far and beyond the ordinary trials and tribulations of
mankind.Soon to be a Netflix Original Series! “War of the Worlds for the 21st century.” –
Wall Street Journal The Three-Body Problem is the first chance for English-speaking readers
to experience the Hugo Award-winning phenomenon from China's most beloved science fiction
author, Liu Cixin. Set against the backdrop of China's Cultural Revolution, a secret military
project sends signals into space to establish contact with aliens. An alien civilization on
the brink of destruction captures the signal and plans to invade Earth. Meanwhile, on Earth,
different camps start forming, planning to either welcome the superior beings and help them
take over a world seen as corrupt, or to fight against the invasion. The result is a science
fiction masterpiece of enormous scope and vision. The Three-Body Problem Series The ThreeBody Problem The Dark Forest Death's End Other Books Ball Lightning Supernova Era To Hold Up
The Sky (forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.California's gold country, 1850. Angel expects
nothing from men but betrayal. Sold into prostitution as a child, she survives by keeping her
hatred alive. Then she meets Michael Hosea, a man who seeks his Father's heart in everything.
He obeys God;s call to marry Angel and to love her unconditionally. Defying Angel's every
bitter expectations, despite her resistance her frozen heart begins to thaw. But overcome by
feelings of unworthiness and fear, Angel runs away from her husband's love. She is terrified
of the truth she can no longer deny: Her final healing must come from the One who loves her
even more than Michael Hosea does-- the One who will never let her go.Haemin Sunim, a
renowned Buddhist meditation teacher, illuminates a path to inner peace and balance amid the
overwhelming demands of everyday life. He offers guideposts to well-being and happiness, and
emphasizes the importance of forging a deeper connection with others and being compassionate
and forgiving toward ourselves.Legendary leadership and elite performance expert Robin Sharma
introduced The 5am Club concept over twenty years ago, based on a revolutionary morning
routine that has helped his clients maximize their productivity, activate their best health
and bulletproof their serenity in this age of overwhelming complexity. Now, in this lifechanging book, handcrafted by the author over a rigorous four-year period, you will discover
the early-rising habit that has helped so many accomplish epic results while upgrading their
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happiness, helpfulness and feelings of aliveness. Through an enchanting—and often
amusing—story about two struggling strangers who meet an eccentric tycoon who becomes their
secret mentor, The 5am Club will walk you through: How great geniuses, business titans and
the world’s wisest people start their mornings to produce astonishing achievements A littleknown formula you can use instantly to wake up early feeling inspired, focused and flooded
with a fiery drive to get the most out of each day A step-by-step method to protect the
quietest hours of daybreak so you have time for exercise, self-renewal and personal growth A
neuroscience-based practice proven to help make it easy to rise while most people are
sleeping, giving you precious time for yourself to think, express your creativity and begin
the day peacefully instead of being rushed “Insider-only” tactics to defend your gifts,
talents and dreams against digital distraction and trivial diversions so you enjoy fortune,
influence and a magnificent impact on the world Part manifesto for mastery, part playbook for
genius-grade productivity and part companion for a life lived beautifully, The 5am Club is a
work that will transform your life. Forever.The timeless and practical advice in The Magic of
Thinking Big clearly demonstrates how you can: Sell more Manage better Lead fearlessly Earn
more Enjoy a happier, more fulfilling life With applicable and easy-to-implement insights,
you’ll discover: Why believing you can succeed is essential How to quit making excuses The
means to overcoming fear and finding confidence How to develop and use creative thinking and
dreaming Why making (and getting) the most of your attitudes is critical How to think right
towards others The best ways to make “action” a habit How to find victory in defeat Goals for
growth, and How to think like a leader "Believe Big,” says Schwartz. “The size of your
success is determined by the size of your belief. Think little goals and expect little
achievements. Think big goals and win big success. Remember this, too! Big ideas and big
plans are often easier -- certainly no more difficult - than small ideas and small plans."An
Instant New York Times Bestseller A Read with Jenna Today Show Book Club Pick! “Powerful . .
. A twisting tale of love, loss, and dark family secrets.” — Paula Hawkins, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Girl on the Train and Into the Water A poignant and suspenseful
drama that untangles the complicated ties binding three women—two sisters and their mother—in
one Chinese immigrant family and explores what happens when the eldest daughter disappears,
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and a series of family secrets emerge, from the New York Times bestselling author of Girl in
Translation It begins with a mystery. Sylvie, the beautiful, brilliant, successful older
daughter of the Lee family, flies to the Netherlands for one final visit with her dying
grandmother—and then vanishes. Amy, the sheltered baby of the Lee family, is too young to
remember a time when her parents were newly immigrated and too poor to keep Sylvie. Seven
years older, Sylvie was raised by a distant relative in a faraway, foreign place, and didn’t
rejoin her family in America until age nine. Timid and shy, Amy has always looked up to her
sister, the fierce and fearless protector who showered her with unconditional love. But what
happened to Sylvie? Amy and her parents are distraught and desperate for answers. Sylvie has
always looked out for them. Now, it’s Amy’s turn to help. Terrified yet determined, Amy
retraces her sister’s movements, flying to the last place Sylvie was seen. But instead of
simple answers, she discovers something much more valuable: the truth. Sylvie, the golden
girl, kept painful secrets . . . secrets that will reveal more about Amy’s complicated
family—and herself—than she ever could have imagined. A deeply moving story of family,
secrets, identity, and longing, Searching for Sylvie Lee is both a gripping page-turner and a
sensitive portrait of an immigrant family. It is a profound exploration of the many ways
culture and language can divide us and the impossibility of ever truly knowing
someone—especially those we love. “This is a true beach read! You can’t put it down!” – Jenna
Bush Hager, Today Show Book Club PickTwo neuroscience experts explain how their 4-Step Method
can help break destructive thoughts and actions and change bad habits for good. A leading
neuroplasticity researcher and the coauthor of the groundbreaking books Brain Lock and The
Mind and the Brain, Jeffrey M. Schwartz has spent his career studying the structure and
neuronal firing patterns of the human brain. He pioneered the first mindfulness-based
treatment program for people suffering from OCD, teaching patients how to achieve long-term
relief from their compulsions. For the past six years, Schwartz has worked with psychiatrist
Rebecca Gladding to refine a program that successfully explains how the brain works and why
we often feel besieged by bad brain wiring. Just like with the compulsions of OCD patients,
they discovered that bad habits, social anxieties, self-deprecating thoughts, and compulsive
overindulgence are all rooted in overactive brain circuits. The key to making life changes
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that you want-to make your brain work for you-is to consciously choose to "starve" these
circuits of focused attention, thereby decreasing their influence and strength. As evidenced
by the huge success of Schwartz's previous books, as well as Daniel Amen's Change Your Brain,
Change Your Life, and Norman Doidge's The Brain That Changes Itself, there is a large
audience interested in harnessing the brain's untapped potential, yearning for a step-bystep, scientifically grounded and clinically proven approach. In fact, readers of Brain Lock
wrote to the authors in record numbers asking for such a book. In You Are Not Your Brain,
Schwartz and Gladding carefully outline their program, showing readers how to identify
negative brain impulses, channel them through the power of focused attention, and ultimately
lead more fulfilling and empowered lives.Mistaken for her sister, Diona Brown had been
tricked into visiting the island home of the Billionaire Nikias Dranias, who planned on
keeping her there as his prisoner to stop his brother from marrying the woman he believed to
be no more than a gold digger. However passion had quickly flared between the two, and now
Diona had found that she has to escape to not only save her sister but also herself from the
enigmatic and distrustful Greek.NOW AN EMMY-NOMINATED HULU ORIGINAL SERIES • NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • “A stunning novel about the transformative power of relationships” (People) from
the author of Conversations with Friends, “a master of the literary page-turner” (J. Courtney
Sullivan). ONE OF THE TEN BEST NOVELS OF THE DECADE—Entertainment Weekly TEN BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR—People, Slate, The New York Public Library, Harvard Crimson AND BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR—The New York Times, The New York Times Book Review, O: The Oprah Magazine, Time, NPR,
The Washington Post, Vogue, Esquire, Glamour, Elle, Marie Claire, Vox, The Paris Review, Good
Housekeeping, Town & Country Connell and Marianne grew up in the same small town, but the
similarities end there. At school, Connell is popular and well liked, while Marianne is a
loner. But when the two strike up a conversation—awkward but electrifying—something life
changing begins. A year later, they’re both studying at Trinity College in Dublin. Marianne
has found her feet in a new social world while Connell hangs at the sidelines, shy and
uncertain. Throughout their years at university, Marianne and Connell circle one another,
straying toward other people and possibilities but always magnetically, irresistibly drawn
back together. And as she veers into self-destruction and he begins to search for meaning
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elsewhere, each must confront how far they are willing to go to save the other. Normal People
is the story of mutual fascination, friendship and love. It takes us from that first
conversation to the years beyond, in the company of two people who try to stay apart but find
that they can’t. Praise for Normal People “[A] novel that demands to be read compulsively, in
one sitting.”—The Washington Post “Arguably the buzziest novel of the season, Sally Rooney’s
elegant sophomore effort . . . is a worthy successor to Conversations with Friends. Here,
again, she unflinchingly explores class dynamics and young love with wit and nuance.”—The
Wall Street Journal “[Rooney] has been hailed as the first great millennial novelist for her
stories of love and late capitalism. . . . [She writes] some of the best dialogue I’ve
read.”—The New YorkerINSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “One of the most important books I’ve
ever read—an indispensable guide to thinking clearly about the world.” – Bill Gates “Hans
Rosling tells the story of ‘the secret silent miracle of human progress’ as only he can. But
Factfulness does much more than that. It also explains why progress is so often secret and
silent and teaches readers how to see it clearly.” —Melinda Gates "Factfulness by Hans
Rosling, an outstanding international public health expert, is a hopeful book about the
potential for human progress when we work off facts rather than our inherent biases." Former U.S. President Barack Obama Factfulness: The stress-reducing habit of only carrying
opinions for which you have strong supporting facts. When asked simple questions about global
trends—what percentage of the world’s population live in poverty; why the world’s population
is increasing; how many girls finish school—we systematically get the answers wrong. So wrong
that a chimpanzee choosing answers at random will consistently outguess teachers,
journalists, Nobel laureates, and investment bankers. In Factfulness, Professor of
International Health and global TED phenomenon Hans Rosling, together with his two long-time
collaborators, Anna and Ola, offers a radical new explanation of why this happens. They
reveal the ten instincts that distort our perspective—from our tendency to divide the world
into two camps (usually some version of us and them) to the way we consume media (where fear
rules) to how we perceive progress (believing that most things are getting worse). Our
problem is that we don’t know what we don’t know, and even our guesses are informed by
unconscious and predictable biases. It turns out that the world, for all its imperfections,
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is in a much better state than we might think. That doesn’t mean there aren’t real concerns.
But when we worry about everything all the time instead of embracing a worldview based on
facts, we can lose our ability to focus on the things that threaten us most. Inspiring and
revelatory, filled with lively anecdotes and moving stories, Factfulness is an urgent and
essential book that will change the way you see the world and empower you to respond to the
crises and opportunities of the future. --- “This book is my last battle in my life-long
mission to fight devastating ignorancePreviously I armed myself with huge data sets, eyeopening software, an energetic learning style and a Swedish bayonet for sword-swallowing. It
wasn’t enough. But I hope this book will be.” Hans Rosling, February 2017.Tells the story of
a child's abuse at the hands of his alcoholic mother* Instant NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY
bestseller * * GOODREADS CHOICE AWARD WINNER for BEST DEBUT and BEST ROMANCE of 2019 * * BEST
BOOK OF THE YEAR* for VOGUE, NPR, VANITY FAIR, and more! * What happens when America's First
Son falls in love with the Prince of Wales? When his mother became President, Alex ClaremontDiaz was promptly cast as the American equivalent of a young royal. Handsome, charismatic,
genius—his image is pure millennial-marketing gold for the White House. There's only one
problem: Alex has a beef with the actual prince, Henry, across the pond. And when the
tabloids get hold of a photo involving an Alex-Henry altercation, U.S./British relations take
a turn for the worse. Heads of family, state, and other handlers devise a plan for damage
control: staging a truce between the two rivals. What at first begins as a fake,
Instragramable friendship grows deeper, and more dangerous, than either Alex or Henry could
have imagined. Soon Alex finds himself hurtling into a secret romance with a surprisingly
unstuffy Henry that could derail the campaign and upend two nations and begs the question:
Can love save the world after all? Where do we find the courage, and the power, to be the
people we are meant to be? And how can we learn to let our true colors shine through? Casey
McQuiston's Red, White & Royal Blue proves: true love isn't always diplomatic. "I took this
with me wherever I went and stole every second I had to read! Absorbing, hilarious, tender,
sexy—this book had everything I crave. I’m jealous of all the readers out there who still get
to experience Red, White & Royal Blue for the first time!" - Christina Lauren, New York Times
bestselling author of The Unhoneymooners "Red, White & Royal Blue is outrageously fun. It is
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romantic, sexy, witty, and thrilling. I loved every second." - Taylor Jenkins Reid, New York
Times bestselling author of Daisy Jones & The Six
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